
May 10, 2024 

Dear praying friends, 

We want to expressly thank every one of you who have spent so much Ɵme praying for our family. Your 
prayers are vital to our work and we would not want to be without it. We are amazed by the quality of 
churches that God has put along our path.  

We started out the month of March by helping out at the Macedonia Youth Conference in Shelbyville, 
Tennessee. I had the privilege to teach a split session to a college and career class. I am learning to take 
advantage of the opportuniƟes that God puts in our path rather than shying away from them.  

In April, our sending church held their Spring Sunday School campaign. This was a push to bring visitors, 
aƩend regular visitaƟon Ɵmes, and see people saved. Though we were gone 
for part of the promoƟon, we were able to place second in the individual 
contest! It is always a joy when we can serve in some of the ministries that we 
had to give up in order to follow God’s will for us now. 

The end of April was the last long trip that we had planned before 
Kaitlyn’s due date. AŌer a meeƟng in Alabama on a Monday, we drove a total 
of 10 hours to get home. As soon the last bags were inside, Kaitlyn’s water 
broke! We are so thankful that God did not allow it to happen any sooner! On 
the morning of April 26th, Logan Cole Delaney was born! Even though he 
came 5 weeks early, he had no serious problems or complicaƟons. Praise God 
that He had His hand in his delivery! The next few months will be slower, but it 

will allow our family to get used to the new size. Please pray that God will fill up our summer as He desires and 
that He will help us to adjust to this wonderful change. 

Serving the Lord, 

Brian, Kaitlyn, Nathan, and Logan Delaney 
Missionaries to South Korea 


